
  

Year 2 Summer 1 

 

Art and Design & Technology 

We will explore the technique 

of Hapa-Zome to create 

bunting for forest school. We 

will also use natural dyes and 

wax resistant techniques. 

 

 

RE 

In RE we will be exploring the 

question, 

 ‘What does it mean to belong 

to a faith community?’ We will 

look at the Christian 

interpretation and compare it 

with what we learnt during our 

Judaism topic. 

  

 

English 

We will be writing a narrative 

titled, ‘Little Red Reading 

Hood’ based on the traditional 

tale of Little Red Riding Hood. 

 

We will be writing a biography 

all about the life of Grace 

Darling. 

 

 
We will continue to develop our 

comprehension skills whilst 

exploring a variety of texts. 

We will be working on scanning 

texts to retrieve key 

information. 

 

 

 

 

Maths 

We will continue to add and 

subtract 2-digit numbers. 

 
We will be introduced to 

fractions of shapes and 

amounts. We will tell the time 

to quarter to and quarter past 

the hour. 

 

 

Science 

Our topic is plants. 

We will be answering questions and 

learning to sort and classify trees and 

plants. We will visit Queenswood and 

identify trees by looking at their bark 

and buds. We will learn how to tell the 

age of a tree. We will discover that we 

eat stems, roots, leaves and flowers as 

we look through the contents of Mrs 

Gemmell’s shopping basket! 

 

 

Values 

Our value this half term is  

 
 RSHE 

We will explore the theme – 

Positive, Healthy Relationships. 

We will consider good and bad 

touch, trust and whether or not 

secrets are a good thing. 

 

 

Computing 

Our unit this half term is instructions. We 

will use and understand the term 

algorithm. We will learn to debug an 

algorithm. 

 
 

Physical Education 

This half term will be our first block of 

school swimming lessons. 

 

Half Term Highlights 

This half term will see the return of 

weekly outdoor learning activities in our 

Forest School area and swimming lessons. 

We will be visiting Queenswood Country 

Park. 

 

Geography 

In Geography, we will answer 

the question, 

‘What is the difference 

between a hot and a cold 

place?’ 

We will recall where in the 

world it is hot and cold and 

compare geographical features 

and animals. 

 


